
 

 

 

 

October 17, 2023 

 

This data errata letter is submitted to correct the Postsecondary Preparation data for 2021-22, specifically the Dual 

Enrollment and Industry-Recognized Credentials of Amherst High School, which is part of the Tomorrow River 

School District. 

 

Our Dual Enrollment numbers should be 36% instead of 1.8% since 122 of our 337 students completed a dual 

enrollment course that school year.  

 

Our Industry-Recognized Credentials should be 2% instead of 0% since we had 7 students of 337 that year who 

earned credentials. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Principal Mike Klieforth at 715-824-5521 x1223. 
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